
 

 

 
3rd October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
School Trips Survey 

 
As a school, we very much believe in the value of first-hand experiences for children to enrich their learning 
in class, but have been conscious of the impact of the cost of living crisis on families. 
 
Following our survey to parents, we are now able to share the results with you.  

 
 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Support for Day Trips 100% 93% 100% 97% 

Happy with the Cost 
of Day Trips 

Over £10 
Over £15 
Over £20 
Over £25 
No limit  

100% 
90% 
77.5% 
67.5% 
32.5% 

Over £10 
Over £15 
Over £20 
Over £25 
No limit  

100 
89% 
82% 
71% 
41% 

Over £10 
Over £15 
Over £20 
Over £25 
No limit  

100% 
97% 
90% 
71% 
31% 

Over £10 
Over £15 
Over £20 
Over £25 
No limit  

100% 
95% 
84% 
73% 
29% 

 Given the above, it would appear that trying to keep trips under £20 would be beneficial to everyone. 

 

How regularly you 
would support a day 
trip 

It was clear that across all year groups, the vast majority of parents wanted day trips to take place at 
least termly, with a good proportion wanting them to take place half-termly. 

 
It was clear from the surveys that there is strong support for day trips taking place, and we will continue to 
build these back into our curriculum.  
 
There was also recognition that we are all in different places with regard to the cost of living, and it was 
heartening to read the comments of parents who would not miss any child to miss out on a trip due to 
finances. We will, of course, consider this as we plan trips. As a matter of course, we fund all trips for 
families where we receive Pupil Premium funding.  
 
Providing families with a good amount of notice was clear, and we will establish this within our planning to 
support everyone, including payment plans where appropriate. 
 
Thank-you to everyone who contributed to the survey.  

 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Tracy Keefe 
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